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MATH





STUDY SKILLS





In Math, students


reviewed up through 


Unit 4 in their math book.


Students also began Unit 5: Dividing by 2-Digit Divisors. We also corrected students mountain math problems and continued practicing their rocket math skills.





In Mrs. Maiville and Ms. Raymond’s room, students continued practicing their cursive writing and learned the rest of the American sign- language alphabet. 


QUIZ – Tuesday (1/19)


Parents: help your student study with their quiz words.


In Mr. Corts and Mr. Kay’s room, continued to write in their journals and pleasure read.








SCIENCE








In Science, students began a unit in Magnetism. Students looked at contact and non-contact forces and discovered how objects move due to gravity and magnetism.





In Mrs. Maiville and Ms. Raymond’s class, students continued reading their mystery books and working in their reading response journals.


In Mr. Corts and Mr. Kay’s class, students finished drafting their stories and will begin revising and editing next week. 








RELATED ARTS














This week in related arts, students played badminton in gym and completed their 3-D stars with a positive message in art.





LANGUAGE


ARTS





UPCOMING EVENTS


No School 1/18 


  Martin Luther King Day!





Field Trip Forms due 1/21





Parents: please sign and return newsletter for bonus points





Happy Birthday! 


         Jordan (1/21)





Mr.Kay/Mr.Corts


    Student of the Week:


              Alyssa 





In Social Studies, students continued reading about Encounters in the Americas. Students were assigned a research project on an early explorer and presented their information to their classmates.





SOCIAL STUDIES











